
In the coming weeks, Roseland Road  
will be realigned approaching the  
US 301 intersection to allow for US 301  
improvements leading up to and including 
the new Nice/Middleton Bridge. US 301  
will temporarily be 
reduced to two lanes 
(one in each direction) at 
the intersection during 
the construction period. 
Weather permitting, 
the new intersection 
configuration is estimated 
to be completed this 
summer.

When the new bridge 
opens, US 301 will offer 
travelers four lanes (two 
in each direction) as it 
passes Roseland Road. For 
safety reasons, the final 
configuration will not 
include a left turn lane 
exiting Roseland Road 
onto US 301 North. 
Travelers exiting Roseland 
Road and bound for the 
Nice/Middleton Bridge 
will turn right onto US 301 South, proceed 
a third of a mile, and make a U-turn at 
Barnesfield Road.

Learn more at nicemiddletonbridge.com 

Questions?
Call Toll Free 1-888-994-1415, or email 
to info@nicemiddletonbridge.com
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Roseland Rd. residents heading
to US 301 North must turn right
onto US 301 South, then make

a U-turn at Barnsfield Rd.
onto US 301 North

Roseland Road New Alignment at US 301 – Completed 
Virginia approach to Nice/Middleton Bridge
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